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October 15th
3:30pm-7:30 at Haahuupayuk
PLEASE JOIN US!
What is your Vision for Sustainable Growth for your School?
The Haahuupayak Board wishes to invite you to contribute your thoughts, ideas and best energy to co-creating what growth for Haahuupayak can look like. 
School is a place that our children spend a majority of their days and we all want our children to have the best experience possible. We want to ensure that the size and spaces of our school meet the needs of our school community. 

Haahuupayak is growing quickly and with expansion of service and numbers of students, we are outgrowing our current school and need more space to accommodate our school community. It is time for change and growth.

Questions we all need to consider include:
· What do you think that could look like?
· What do you think the school’s most immediate space needs are?
· What are the most important spaces in the school?
· What are ways the school can meet students needs now and 10-20 years from now?
· What are the spaces/and activities that make our school unique?
We NEED you and your best ideas!
WE value students input – please attend WITH your intermediate students!

DINNER WILL BE SERVED

[bookmark: _GoBack]After school activities will be cancelled for this day. Transportation is available from 3:15pm onward - at the regular scheduled stops (please call 724-5542 to be placed on a list for pick-up. Drop off will take place following the session at 7:30pm)
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